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ReCoverCA Housing Programs are closed. 
The Program is continuing to process existing submitted applications. If you have 
questions about your application, please contact ReCoverCA by phone at (916) 202-
1764 or email at ReCoverCA@hcd.ca.gov. 

Thank you to The Salvation Army San Fernando Valley Corps! 

The ReCoverCA Housing 
Program held an outreach event 
in April at The Salvation Army’s 
Food Distribution Center. Case 
managers shared valuable 
Program information directly with 
community members. 

Thank you Berry Creek Community Church! 

ReCoverCA Program team members 
were on hand at the Butte County 
Fire Council event in March to help 
community members complete 
applications and answer questions 
about the program. 
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Wildfire Preparedness and Safety 
If you are interested in additional information on wildfire preparedness and safety, 
please visit Cal Fire’s website: Wildfire Preparedness in California: Ready, Set, Go! | 
CAL FIRE 

Follow us on Facebook for the latest information: www.facebook.com/ReCoverCA. 

WANT TO KNOW MORE ABOUT RECOVERCA? 
Visit our website: www.hcd.ca.gov/recoverca 
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